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11 July 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Beatles Mania Danceathon Day:  Monday 15 July 
 
Hopefully the children have been busy filling up their sponsorship forms and we are looking forward to a 
fun and exciting day.  Don’t forget that the children can come to school dressed as their favourite pop 
star, band member or dressed for a party/disco.  Please ensure the children are wearing sensible shoes 
as they will be dancing on the playground. 
 
All children who are sponsored will be entered into a draw to win a special trip out with Mrs de Carteret.  
There will be one winner per class. 
 
Weather permitting all classes will be dancing on the playground (please see below for times).  We are 
inviting parents to come along to their child’s session to cheer them along or join in if they wish.  
Collection buckets will be in circulation, so please bring some loose change with you.    The children will 
be provided with a drink of squash and an ice pop.  Snacks will also be available for our visitors to 
purchase.  We will be selling refreshing lemonade with strawberries.  To help us cut down on single use 
plastic, please bring your own containers.  We will however have a supply of plastic cups available.   
 

Year R: 11.15 – 11.45am: Free dancing on playground. Parents are invited 

Year 2  1.15 – 1.45pm: Free dancing on playground.  Parents are invited 

Year 1  1.45 – 2.15pm: Free dancing on playground.  Parents are invited 

Whole School 2.50pm: Performance of a dance they have learnt during the day on the 
playground.  Parents are once again invited.  
Children will then go back into class and collect their home time things before 
being dismissed at 3.15pm in the usual way. 

 
If you are able to help sell refreshments, or to help generally, please can you leave your details with the 
school office. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher  
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